Representing: Palm Beach • Martin • St. Lucie • Indian River • Okeechobee Counties

January 25, 2019

TO:

UNION PRESIDENTS AND BUSINESS MANAGERS

FROM:

PAT EMMERT, PRESIDENT

RE:

2018 LEGISLATIVE BREAKFAST

As I told you previously in a "save the date" memo, our 2019 Legislative Breakfast is being held on Sunday, February 17, 2019 at the Embassy Suite Hotel, 1601 Belvedere Road, West Palm Beach, Florida. We have changed the time back to 9 AM, as there were too many complaints about the 8 AM time.

Embassy Suites has been very fair to us over the years. They did not increase their rates for our very nice buffet and room accommodations. Therefore, our rate per person will, again this year, be \$60 per person or \$600 for a table of ten. As we have done in the past, our unions will be offered a reduced rate of \$60 per person or A TABLE OF TEN FOR \$500.

Please send your checks to: Dave Singer, Treasurer, Palm Beach-Treasure Coast AFL-CIO, 1001 West 15th Street, Riviera Beach, FL 33404. The check should be made payable to Palm Beach-Treasure Coast AFL-CIO. Please supply us with your list of attendees as soon as you know who they will be. Your lists may be e-mailed to me at aflciop@bellsouth.net.

Thank you for your ongoing support for this very special annual event.

In Solidarity,

حصا

Pat Emmert, President